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Extension: Call for PROJECT PROPOSALS for
RED MEAT RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT

based on the 7 New Programmes
Updated deadline: 9 February 2020

Red Meat Research and Development South Africa (RMRD SA) has a mission to enable and
fund world-class research and to develop technology transfer programs to ensure that the South
African Red Meat Industry have the technology and know-how to deliver, in a profitable and
sustainable manner, the products which are most desired by consumers.

Within this framework, the RMRD SA invites PROJECT PROPOSALS from researchers and
Industry partners based at South African universities or centers of excellence, to undertake
studies in accordance with the RMRD SA Research & Development plan for Cattle and Small
Stock. The latest Research & Development plan and details about the new programmes are
available on our website. All projects must be to the benefit of the Red Meat Industry.

Interested researchers/applicants are requested to register online at www.rmrdonline.co.za.
Once you are registered, complete the project proposal form. Your application can be
completed over several sessions, merely use the ‘Save and Return’ function to continue at a
follow-up session. Upon final submission the principle and secondary researcher/partner will
each receive a copy of the proposal.

Visit www.rmrdsa.co.za for more information on the new programmes and elements for
research. Submit completed applications by 9 February 2020, for consideration at the February
2020 meeting.

Please note that our current researchers with Active projects that have to submit their Progress
and/or Final Reports if due, should do so via the ONLINE system by:

30 January 2020 | Progress Reports

31 January 2020 | Final & Comprehensive Reports and Popular Articles

Should you experience any difficulties with our online system, please send an email to
web@rmrdsa.co.za. The matter will be attended to as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Prof Hettie Schonfeldt
RMRD SA Research Manager



